Orienteering in poems and prose

A series of amusing orienteering articles and poems done in the style of various well-known authors that have appeared in NGOC’s newsletter “Legend” over the last year have all been collected together in a booklet. This is being sold in aid of the S.W. Junior Squad. There are nineteen articles and poems in the styles of John Betjeman, Enid Blyton, Raymond Chandler, P.G. Wodehouse etc. 44 pages for £2. Available at NGOC events (or from the Legend Editor by post at £2-50: Alan Brown, 10 Brizen Lane, Cheltenham, GL53 0NG. Pay by cheque payable to NGOC, PayPal or bank transfer).

Forest Challenge!
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This “ever-popular” board game is available for sale for a third season. A good idea as a present for the orienteer in your life or buy one for the whole family to play after Christmas lunch or for club prizes. The game contains all you need to “Step over the line.” Buy your copy at an NGOC event (£8-00) or by post from the Legend Editor: Alan Brown, 10 Brizen Lane, Cheltenham, GL53 0NG (adding £2-00 for post and packing). Pay by cheque payable to NGOC, PayPal or bank transfer. All profits will be donated to the Woodland Trust (the club has recently given £300 to the trust). 

Profits of £300 from Forest Challenge! donated to Woodland Trust

Treasurer Carol Stewart recently sent a cheque for £300 to the Woodland Trust, profits from last season’s sale of NGOC’s orienteering board game. Here is an extract from the Trust’s thank you letter: 

“Thank you so much for your donation of £300 towards the work of the Woodland Trust. We really do value your support and encouragement and would be grateful if you could pass on our thanks to both the creator and purchasers of your board game ‘Forest Challenge’. Their kind support is very much appreciated.

“We currently have over 1000 woods across the UK in our ownership. Your support allows us to sympathetically manage these areas and ensure that they are restored and managed for the benefit of wildlife and people. I do hope you can visit your nearest wood and experience the beauty of these special areas yourself. . . . . . .

“Surprisingly, the UK is one of the least wooded countries in Europe so we’re passionate about doubling native tree cover over the next 50 years. We are really excited about our plans to mark the Diamond Jubilee of Her Majesty The Queen with the planting of six million trees during 2012! Thanks to the fantastic support of people and businesses, Jubilee Woods is halfway to achieving its ambitions – that’s a staggering three million trees in the ground already!”
Did you know that NGOC is a member of the Woodland Trust? To find out more about the Trust visit:   woodlandtrust.org.uk
